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Attached you will find the list of textbooks and primary resources recommended 
for adoption for use beginning in the fall of the 2020/2021 school year.  These 
resources have been reviewed as part of a rigorous evaluation process conducted 
by our faculty and administration and will either replace aging, outdated 
resources or support students in new courses or content areas.   
 
Please note that this year, given the unique nature of the Covid-19 pandemic and 
the Governor’s stay-at-home order, we will display these resources virtually.  A 
section has been created on our district website and a link with additional 
information will be provided for each resource.  For further details people may 
contact the Office of Learning and Teaching at 
LearningAndTeaching@geneva304.org .  
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